From: Grimsley Graham

To: Water Draft Permit Comment; robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Carol Graham
Subject: [BULK] Regulation 5 permit
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 6:49:59 AM

Dear ADEQ: We respectfully ask that you deny the Reg. 5 permit to C&H farms. A
denial is in the best interests of all citizens of The Natural State.

Thank-you,
Grimsley and Carol Graham
Rogers, AR
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